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In the article “School Board Members on Contract Negotiating Teams: Help or
Hindrance?,” published in the September 1, 2014 issue of On Board, a publication of
the New York State School Boards Association, Hodgson Russ partner Karl W.
Kristoff offers his opinion on whether school board members should have a presence
on collective bargaining agreement negotiating teams.


